
  
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY PROVISIONAL 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD  

SPECIAL STUDY SESSION  
 

Notice 
 

SPECIAL STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE  
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY PROVISIONAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board of the Santa Cruz 
County Provisional Community College District Governing Board, and to the general public, that the board will 
hold a SPECIAL STUDY SESSION open to the public on Saturday, November 7, 2020 at 9:00 am at the Rio 
Rico High School, Daniel Fontes Governing Board Room, 570 Camino Lito Galindo Rd., Rio Rico, AZ. 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the public is invited to attend in person with social distancing recognized 
within the facility or attend/participate via Zoom @ https://santacruzcenter-org.zoom.us/j/2422890315 
Accordingly, the ability of the public to attend the meeting in person will be restricted to no more than 20 
people gathered, inclusive of board members and staff.  
 
   

AGENDA 
 

1. GENERAL FUNCTIONS 
 
1.01 Call to Order 

 
1.02 Pledge of Allegiance 
 
 

   
 2.     NEW BUSINESS                      

 
2.01 Welcome & Guest Introductions  

 SCCPCCD Board Chair—Dr. Angela Meixell  
 
2.02 Welcome & Retreat Format 

SCCPCCD CEO/Executive Director—Dr. Stella Perez 
 
2.03    SCCPCCD Board Review & Response to ‘PCC And Its Relationship with SCCPCCD 
           SCCPCCD Consultant—Dr. Homero Lopez 
 
2.04    SCCPCCD Board Review of AZ Open Meeting Law 

    SCCPCCD Consultant—Mr. Jack Lunsford 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
3. ADJOURNMENT  

 
The public is invited to check for addenda, which may be posted up to 24 hours prior to the 
meeting. This information may also be obtained through the office of the Santa Cruz County 
rovisional Community College District Executive Director/CEO at 2021 N. Grand Avenue, 
Nogales, AZ, 85621, (520) 394-7181. 
 

 
If you will require an accommodation to participate in this event, please notify Dr. Stella Perez at 
the above phone number at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled meeting. 

 
 
 

GOVERNING BOARD OF THE SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 
PROVISIONAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE BOARD 

 
I, Christie Monreal, certify that this notice of public meeting, prepared pursuant to 

            A.R.S. §38-431.02, was posted on November, 5 2020 @ 1:00 PM.  
              
       Christie Monreal  

Santa Cruz County Provisional Community College                                                                                                
Community Engagement & Marketing Specialist 

 
      

            
Official Postings:  

 Santacruzcenter.org  
 Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors Office 
 Nogales/Santa Cruz Center  
 
 Notices: 
 Santa Cruz County School Superintendent’s Office  
  
  


